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It is very important to me that you support SB 1120.  We owe it to persons in custody 

to improve conditions they are facing by adopting gender-responsive, evidence-

based and trauma-informed policies and practices at all Oregon prisons, and 

especially at Coffee Creek, as women are, in my estimation, more vulnerable than 

men. 

 

I trust I will hear from you to the effect that you will vote in favor of SB 1120. 

 

 


